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Hello George Wrangler Families, 
 
George Junior High will open for students on August 24, 2020. We are very excited about students returning to our 
building. We have been looking forward to getting back to learning, competing and being social with each other, with 
appropriate precautions in place. This letter will help you understand procedures in place to promote safety and a 
structured learning environment for your student. We encourage all students to attend on the first day, no matter if you 
choose blended or onsite, to hear important information regarding procedures centered around safety and learning 
systems.  
 
GJHS Plans & Procedures for Safety and Learning: 
➔​ Hand sanitizer dispensers are in every classroom 
➔​ Hallways are labeled to help student traffic flow & limit student contact 
➔​ Water bottle filling stations are available for touchless dispensing 
➔​ Students will be provided 2 washable face coverings. They will be required to wear them when social distancing of 

6 ft cannot be maintained. Parents may provide their students with face coverings appropriate for school, 
however, no bandanas. 

➔​ We will have 3 lunch periods to limit the number of students in the cafeteria 
➔​ Students will be allowed to eat in designated areas other than the cafeteria for breakfast and lunch to promote 

social distancing 
➔​ Each student will receive a Chromebook and a charger. Students are expected to arrive at school with their 

Chromebook fully charged. Chargers should be left at home. 
➔​ Car Riders/ Students who walk will enter and exit using the North doors of George Junior High - 

◆​ Students will not be released from the front of the building. We strongly encourage parents to refrain from 
dropping off or picking up students from the front between 8:00-8:45am and 3:30-4:30pm unless a parent 
needs to visit with the office staff or nurse. 

➔​ Bus Riders will enter and exit using the South doors of George Junior High - 
◆​ No parents or guardians should be using the South bus lane between 7:30am - 4:30pm 

 
Please use the following links to find bus information, update student information and apply for lunch assistance. Or you 
can find the information on the sdale.org website under the Parents & Students drop down menu.  

                                  
 
We look forward to a great year! If you or your student have concerns about beginning school this year, please contact 
George Junior High at 750-8750, or you may contact me via email leads@sdale.org. Continue to read our text messages, 
watch our website, gjhs.sdale.org, or find us on Facebook to see the latest announcements regarding George Junior High. 
Go Wranglers! 
 
Sincerely, 
La Dena Eads, Principal 
 

https://www.sdale.org/
https://www.schoolcafe.com/
https://sites.google.com/sdale.org/transportation/
https://www.sdale.org/o/springdale-public-schools/page/re-enrollment--2
mailto:leads@sdale.org
https://gjhs.sdale.org/
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